
I want to thank all of our customers and vendors for another

successful year at Swan Co, despite the challenges we all

faced in 2020.  We will all remember 2020 as a year of

uncertainty. So it is with the deepest gratitude that we say

THANK YOU for your support and trust in our ability to

serve you.

We're greatly looking forward to all that we will accomplish

together this year!

J A N U A R Y  2 0 2 1

New Additions 

Crossing State Lines

What's Coming?

CHECK OUT WHAT
ELSE IS INSIDE!

T H E  Y E A R
I N  R E V I E W

From Our Team to Yours

A  B I G  T H A N K  Y O U !
from our President

With Gratitude, 

Joseph Swanekamp PLAINFIELD, NJ



trustswancoJoe Swanekamp
Kimberley Swanekamp

BEFORE AFTER
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In 2020, we upgraded much of

our equipment. This enabled

us to work more precisely and

effectively in your behalf. All

of our pavement maintenance

services---CRACK SEALING,

SEAL COATING and LINE

STRIPING---are performed in-

house with the highest quality

equipment, enabling us to

deliver the best quality on

each project.

In addition to growing our

Pavement Specialist Crew,

we're also excited to

announce that Joe's wife,

Kim, has joined our team full

time. Previously, she worked

as a Construction & Property

Manager in Eastern Long

Island so we look forward to

putting her talents to work for

all of you!

N E W  A D D I T I O N S C R O S S I N G  S T A T E
L I N E S
Last year we worked on a

number of exciting projects. The

year began with a 90 acre land-

clearing job in Schenectady, NY. 

Then, at the start of the

pavement maintenance season,

we worked in Philadelphia

repairing potholes & catch

basins and building a new 10’ x

20’ dumpster enclosure. 

During the summer of 2020, we

crack-sealed more than

250,000  linear feet  & 

applied more 

than 10,000 

gallons of 

pavement

marking-paint.

Connect with us!
w w w . t r u s t s w a n . c o m

W H A T ' S  I N  S T O R E
F O R  2 0 2 1 ?
When winter services wrap up

in the Spring, we anticipate a

rapid start to the 2021

pavement maintenance season.

The valuable lessons learned in

2020 will allow us to deliver the

highest quality service and

exceed your expectations from

project inception to

completion.

Thank you for Trusting

Swan Company to 

serve you!

Storm Drain Repair in Trenton, NJ.


